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February 1, 2016 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

It is our goal to ensure that you receive timely updates about FUJIFILM SonoSite products.  

As originally referenced in a memo you received at the beginning of January 2015, we are 

writing to remind you that we will no longer be supporting or servicing the TITAN® 

Ultrasound System, effective March 31, 2016.   In some situations, customers are covered 

by a specific purchasing agreement that may provide service support beyond this date.  

Contact Technical Support at 877-657-8118 or 425-951-1330 if you have service 

questions.   

 

Since the release of the TITAN® Ultrasound Systems, our product family has expanded 

significantly to include a wide range of powerful ultrasound solutions that improve the 

cost, safety, and quality of health care across the clinical spectrum. From our versatile M-

Turbo® system to our latest product releases, like the iViz system for the on-the-go 

physicians, we have a solution to fit every ultrasound need in any clinical environment.   

To find out more about our products and learn about attractive trade-in programs, please contact 

your local FUJIFILM SonoSite Representative or visit us at www.sonosite.com. 

Thank you for your continued loyalty. 

 

 


